
Legislative Bulletin-August 2023 

Educating Tomorrow's Veterans Today 

Greetings,  

Welcome to our new year. My name is Kathy Amery, Unit 62 President, District 11 Chaplain. I 

would like to thank Madam President Rose Ficklin, for this appointment.  

The American Legion has a long history of influencing change on a national level. Many benefits 

that our Veterans have today, are due to the hard work of both the American Legion and 

American Legion Auxiliary. There is still much work to be done.  

There are many things we can do to help today. But let’s first start with knowing your 

Congressional district.i  

 

 
i https://www.govtrack.us/congress/members/AZ#map 
 

Arizona has 9 Congressional districts. Currently serving Arizona are 6 Republicans, (5 men and 1 
women), 3 Democrats (all men). 7 of the congressmen have been serving since 2023 while 2 
have been serving since 2017 and 2018.  
 
We also have two Senators. Krysten Sinema, Independent, Mark Kelley, Democrat. Contact 
information can be found at: https://www.govtrack.us/congress/members/AZ  
 
Information on Arizona Local government resources: https://www.azleg.gov/memberroster/  

 

As the year progresses, I will update you on more information. In the meantime, if you have 
questions, feel free to reach out to me.  
 
Kathy Amery 
Luv2p8@gmail.com 
623-640-0134 
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